

NURSERY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

We need a couple of people to care for babies and toddlers in the nursery during worship service one Sunday every few weeks. Please sign up at the back table of the worship center or contact the church office if you will serve in our nursery.

WINTER EVENTS & ACTIVITIES:

- Youth Rally February 24th 10:00AM
- Homecoming Choir Hymn Sing March 10th 6:00PM
- Winter Jam Concert in St. Louis March 23rd

WELCOME CARDS

If you are a visitor, please fill out a welcome card and place it in the offering basket. Welcome Cards are on the back table and in the pews. You may also use the cards and offering baskets to submit prayer requests.

Worship Services are archived on the website: www.unityvan.com

Commect With Us:

716 E. 1700 Ave. Vandalia, IL 62471 (618) 283-1113

Email: office@unityvan.com

Web: www.unityvan.com Facebook: UnityBaptistVandalia

Roger Marshall, Interim Pastor 217-259-9665

Office Hours:

Monday-Thursday 9:00am-1:00pm



WORSHIP GUIDE January 21, 2024

Welcome & Announcements

Since Jesus Came Into My Heart

Holy Is The Lord

Holy Holy Holy

Worship with Offering Prayer— Harold Baumann

Step By Step

Just A Closer Walk With Thee

Lord I Need You

Message From God's Word "The Danger Of Distractions" **Pastor Roger Marshall**

Invitation: Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus

THINGS TO REMEMBER



BIBLE STUDY TONIGHT

Women's Bible Study will meet this evening at 6:00PM.

OFFERING ENVELOPES

If you would like offering envelopes for the year 2024 we have some extra boxes. Please contact the church office and Rebecca will get them to you.



VOLUNTEER VAN DRIVERS NEEDED



We are in need of van drivers for Wednesday nights for Kids Club 185. Please contact Steve Zimmerman if you are able to help out with our van ministry or contact the church office.

2023 GIVING RECORDS

Sign up on the sheet on the back table of the worship center if you need a record of 2023 tithes and offerings. Please write down your name and 2023 envelope number, and a giving statement will be mailed to you.



NEW DIRECTORY UPDATES



Please let us know if your contact information has changed so we may update our church directory. 2024 directory additions/change forms are on the back table in the worship center. Drop your completed form in the offering basket or the wall file outside the office door.

DATE/TIME CHANGE FOR: NERF WARS NIGHT

On SUNDAY January 28th students in 4th, 5th, & 6th grade are invited to bring their favorite nerf gun and join in a nerf war here at the church from 4:30PM-7:00PM. Text or call JR if you have any questions 618-699-8358.



THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH

SUNDAY, January 21

9:00am Sunday School for Kids, Youth, and Adults

10:15am Morning Worship Service

10:15am Kids Own Worship - Preschool - 6th grade

10:15am Nursery: Melinda Kern 6:00pm Women's Bible Study

WEDNESDAY, January 24

6:00pm Kids Club 185 & United Youth

DEACONS OF THE WEEK

Are available to assist church members and attenders with needs and prayer concerns. Contact them directly.

Week of January 21

Bob Culbertson 618-283-4125

Harold Baumann 618-283-3147